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June 5, 2017


Dear Neighbor,
 
In coordination with the Partial Consent Order Number COWSPCB 15-0001, issued by the State of Connecticut to The United Illuminating Company (UI), this letter is intended as a notification of remediation activities scheduled to begin on the English Station property, located at 510 Grand Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut.

UI’s selected Environmental Engineering Consultant is scheduled to begin soil and groundwater investigation efforts on or about June 15, 2017.  All work will be conducted as outlined in the Partial Consent Order. 

Should you have questions regarding this notification, UI, in partnership with the City of New Haven will be presenting a public meeting on June 22, at 6:00 p.m. in the Martinez School cafeteria, located at 100 James Street in New Haven.  You may also contact me directly at 1-888-848-3697.


Sincerely,
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Samantha Marone
Manager, Permitting & Public Outreach
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